
Illaroo Road Public School 

 
 

The Amazing Race – Where in the World is Mrs Piggott 
SCHOOL PRODUCTION 

 

Dear parents and caregivers, 

As you would be aware by now, our biennial school production is being held next Thursday 12 September at the 

Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre. All students have been excitedly practising in preparation for their 

performance and it is sure to be an entertaining evening. In order to ensure the smooth running and success of 

this event, the students will be required to be transported by bus to and from the Shoalhaven Entertainment 

Centre on the rehearsal and performance days (11th and 12th September).  

 

FULL DRESS REHEARSAL AT SCHOOL – Friday 6th September 

On Friday, 6th September, we are having a full dress rehearsal at school. All students will be required to bring 

their costumes to school on that day in a bag clearly labelled with their name for this rehearsal.  

 

SEC REHEARSAL DAY – Wednesday 11th September 

 Transport:  Students will catch buses to and from the Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre between the 

hours of 9.30am – 2.00pm.  

 What to wear:  School uniform, school hat and comfortable shoes.  

 Food:  Students will need to bring drinks, a packed recess and lunch in their school bag or another bag 

that they can carry.  No lunch orders will be available on this day. 

 Students should also bring sunscreen. 

 

MATINEE PERFORMANCE– Thursday 12th September 

 Transport:  Students will catch buses to and from the Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre between the 

hours of 9.30am – 2.00pm.  

 What to wear:  School uniform, school hat and comfortable shoes.  

 Food:  Students will need to bring drinks, and a packed recess and lunch in their school bag or another 

bag that they can carry.  No lunch orders will be available on this day. 

 Students should also bring sunscreen. 

 Individual class teachers will let you know about any costume, hair and make-up requirements. 

 

PRODUCTION NIGHT – Thursday 12th September 

 Supervision:  Students will be in the care of school staff in the backstage area throughout the entire 

performance.  They will not be able to be picked up before the conclusion of the show. 

 What to wear:  Students will need to come dressed in costume and wearing comfortable shoes (or 

whatever the class teacher has asked).  Final touches will be added backstage if necessary.   

 Starting time:  The Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre doors open at 6.00pm for a 6.30pm start. 

 Arrival time: All students are to arrive at 5:30pm and will be entering the SEC from 5:45pm. 

 What to bring:  Students should bring one small snack for themselves (e.g. muesli bar) - minimal 

rubbish and not messy, one drink bottle with water and one SMALL item to play with (e.g. notepad and 

pencil, soft toy, pack of cards).  These items should be in a bag labelled with the child’s name. NO 

ELECTRONICS. FOOD IS NOT TO BE SHARED.   

 Pick up arrangements at the conclusion of the show:  During the conclusion of the show, parents are 

asked to remain in the auditorium, while we organise the students.  They can be picked up in the same 

place they were dropped off (grassy area).  They must be signed off by the teacher before they leave. 

 Pick up will be when the show ends, approximately 9:00pm - 9:15pm. 
 

 

Thank you 

Alyce Penfold and Tilly Aulsebrook 


